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 John and Jill 

Lawrence

We have reviewed the documents provided.

We do feel that the creation of a roof terrace with balustrade and huge skylight is excessive, 

particularly in view of having a substantial garden. The terrace enables overview of surrounding 

properties as well as providing the possibility of high level of noise when in use.

We recommend the proposal be modified to reflect such concerns.
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